
 
 
 
4.5.20 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

I hope that this letter finds you and your loved ones well and coping with lockdown. If you haven’t 
looked at the website for a while then it’s worth a visit. We have added more resources to support 
children’s learning and some to support mental health and well-being. This includes some specific 
coronavirus materials that you may find useful.  

As I type, Sarah Wilson, one of our Early Years teachers, is running past as many of her children’s houses 
as possible to give them a socially distanced wave. In normal times we would be spending today running 
our Star Wars marathon and Mrs Wilson didn’t want the day to pass unnoticed. She is raising money for 
the Trussel Trust and has so far made an incredible £716. Here is the link if you want to donate: 
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/sarah-

wilsonstarwars?fbclid=IwAR0n1zkCSXeK3s3yxZDzyvlUJbZKxUqeC0tNBMEgkNUpWzVZ2vg-

XkRf_4g 

Last week I sent you some materials that the EEF had produced to support home learning. They have 
recently added support for maths which can be found here: 
https://educationendowmentfoundation.org.uk/news/blog-supporting-the-learning-of-mathematics-at-home/ 

 

I hope that your week goes well. As Friday is a bank holiday, and there will be no online learning, both of 
my assemblies will be going out on Thursday this week. EYU families don’t forget to send me anything 
that your child would like to share.  

 

Take care of each other, 

 

 
Tina Clarke 
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